
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month, Thursdays during adoration. 
[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 

Holy Angels    £188.88 

Holy Family     £193.49 

This weekend a second collection will be taken up for 
the work of the Catholic Education Service.  

Next weekend there will be a second collection for 
Home Mission Sunday. 
   

The office has a new email address: 
holyofficesurrey@gmail.com Please update your 
contacts accordingly 

Holy Family 
Holy Family Film Nights: The next dates are on Friday 
23 September (when we will be watching Babette’s 
Feast), and Friday 18th November. Please bring a 
suggested donation of £5  which will cover licensing, 
snacks and a generous provision of wine. All welcome. 
Children’s Liturgy Help Required: The Children's 
Liturgy group at Holy Family are looking for new 
members to join the current rota from September 2016.  

As of September we will be down to six and this could 
make it challenging to ensure there is a Liturgy every 
week. It's a very straightforward but rewarding role. 
Resources are available and help will be provided. 
Please contact Julie Mulhern on 
julie_pettigrew@hotmail.com for further information  

Holy Angels 
Children’s Liturgy: Sessions are held on first, third and 
fourth Sundays of the month.  We of course welcome 
more team members, so if you are keen to join us, 
please contact Bec Newey on 07854 231469 or 
johnandbec@ntlworld.com 

Twenty-fourth Sunday
in ordinary time
Mass Books p.136!

Holy Angels, Ash GU12 6LU
www.holyangelsash.org

�
Holy Family, Farnham GU9 0LH
www.holyfamilyfarnham.org

Sat 10 Sept 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 11 Sept 9.15am 
11.00am 
1.00 pm

HF 
HA 
HA

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass 
Baptism Emily Freeman

Missa pro populo 

Mon 12 Sept No Masses

Tue 13 Sept 9.30am HF Mass    St John Chrysostom

Wed 14 Sept 9.15am 
9.30am

HA Rosary 
Mass  The Exaltation of the Holy         
           Cross

Thur 15 Sept 6.15pm 
7.30pm

HF Adoration 
Mass Our Lady of Sorrows

Fri 16 Sept 9.30am HA Mass Ss Cornelius and Cyprian

Sat 17 Sept 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass

Sun 18 Sept 9.15am 
11.00am

HF 
HA

25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass
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Parish AGM on 25th September.  
After the 11:00 am Mass, at 12:30, we will have the 
opportunity to look at the recent quinquennial inspection 
on our church and presbytery and recommendations for 
works to be completed. Our finances, reports on the life 
of the church and further feedback from the parish 
direction meeting earlier in the year. Please do come 
along! 

Quiz Evening 
Saturday 15th October at 7pm, St Mary’s Room, Holy 
Angels There will be sign-up sheets at the back of 
church in the next couple of weeks. We will be providing 
a fish and chip supper. This will cost £5/head, so a 
donation towards the cost would be appreciated on the 
night, but we can certainly subsidise those with larger 
families! Soft drinks provided, bring your own alcohol if 
required.  

Confirmation Programme   
Our parishes will be running a confirmation programme 
leading to the celebration in May/June 2017. The 
programme will be open to Year 9 age group and above 
or slightly younger if the young person’s level of maturity 
is considered appropriate. There will be signup sheets at 
the back of both churches which you are asked to fill in 
and hand to either Father Robin or Deacon John. 
Parents please note that the decision to join the 
Confirmation programme has to be the young person’s 
personal choice and desire. The point of the programme 
is for our young people to explore and mature in their 
faith and then the decision is theirs to confirm their faith 
as an individual. The programme will kick off early 
October with parents being invited to the first meeting. 
Obviously regular mass attendance is essential. 

Diocesan Events 
A Morning for Catechists: To explore how to meet the 
challenges of mission coinciding with Year of Mercy 
Jubilee for Catechists with speaker, Fr David King and 
separate streams for each sacramental programme on 
Saturday 24 September from 9.30am-1pm at DABCEC, 
Crawley (RH10 6RP). The day will end with a light lunch. 
For further informaiton, or to book a place, contact David 
Wills 01293 651157 or david.wills@dabnet.org. 

Day of Reflection for A & B Apostolate of Eucharistic 
Adoration, Saturday 5th November 2016 at Worth 
Abbey: Brendan Cleary from Navan ( Ireland ) will lead 
the day, beginning with a Welcome from Bishop Richard 
at 10 :00 am and concluding by 4 :00 pm (come early for 
Community Mass at 9 :00 am). Anyone involved in 
Eucharistic Adoration is warmly invited.  

CAFOD Events: Friday 7th October, guitarist Eduardo 
Neibla will be performing at St John’s Church 
Farncombe  for this year’s Harvest Fast Day appeal. 
Saturday 15th October - Pink Floyd tribute group, Any 
Colour You Like are playing at the Windlesham Club and 
theatre. See 
www.cafodarundelandbrightonwordpress.com or 
www.julianlewrymusic.com for further information and 
tickets. 

Baptism Evening 
The next baptism evening for this month will take place 
on Wednesday 14th September at St Mary’s Room, Holy 
Angels, 7.45 for 8pm. If you would like to have your child 
baptised in the next couple of months, please fill in a 
baptism form at the back of church and give it to Father 
Robin or Deacon John or bring it along on the evening.

Big Picture course 
A bible study course with individual daily reflection 
looking at salvation history which includes a hard back 
journal and DVD support. It is recommended you join a 
group to meet weekly to look at the introductory DVD 
and discuss your experiences.  
Holy Angels , Wednesday after mass at 10am 
Holy Family, Thursday pm after mass at 8pm 

Weeks 1-3: 3rd October to 22nd October 2016 
Weeks 4-6: 31st October to 19th November 2016 
Weeks 7-12: 9th January 2017 to 17th February 2017 
Please see the flyer at the back of Church to sign up. 

Catholic? Going to University? 

Make sure you look out for your Catholic Chaplaincy…  
A new website has been set up to help young people 
find their Catholic Chaplaincy when they arrive at 
university this autumn. Parish priests can include the 
following in newsletters:- 
Most of our Universities and Higher Education 
Institutions have a dedicated Catholic Chaplain based in 
the university or the local parish. The Catholic 
Chaplaincy is a place for you to explore your faith as a 
young adult, to meet other young people with similar 
interests from a great range of backgrounds, and to get 
involved in activities and social outreach. If you already 
have a strong faith, this is a chance to deepen it. If you 
are full of questions and doubts, this is a chance to 
share them and search for some honest answers about 
life and faith. Everyone is welcome.  
To find your local Chaplaincy, and for contact details of 
all the University Chaplains and Catholic Student 
Societies, visit the “CathChaps” website 
at: www.cathchaps.co.uk 

All Hallows School Governor 
Vacancy 

All Hallows School are looking for a Foundation 
Governor. Please see the posters at the back of both 
churches for further information. Anyone interested in 
the mission of foundation governor should not be put 
off by a lack of experience.  Appropriate training is 
available during the period of service.  Nomination 
forms are available from 
www.portsmouthdiocese.org.uk/schools/governance.php  
or the Clerk to the Governors a.crail@allhallows.net 
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Samaritan’s Appeal Shoebox Gifts 

Both churches will be doing the Samaritan's Purse 
Christmas Shoebox Appeal again this year. 
 Posters will be on boards at the back of church 
with further information, and details and shoeboxes 
will be distributed out to parishioners within the 
next few weeks. To make it easier for families, 
special shoeboxes will be made available with 
leaflets advising on gift suggestions and labels 
depicting boy/girl and age ranges. Please do follow 
instructions as liquids (shampoo etc.), chocolate, 
and any form of war related items (toy guns etc.) 
are not allowed. 

Parishioners have been very generous over the 
last few years and am sure that this year we will be 
able to reach our target of 100 shoeboxes to help 
those children suffering in poor and war affected 
conflict areas of the world making their Christmas 
more bearable and giving them the love of what 
Christmas truly means. 

Thank you 


